Dear Senator Madigan

I support the Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill
2013. Our Australian Medicare money, is being used to finance abortions
within Australia for gender related issues. Our Medical Practitioners are
performing these abortions because of ethnic traditions or patterns within
Australian ethnic society. This is extremely unfair to our Australian way

of life, as we do not have problems with raising children in a country

that provides for both genders of Australian citizens. Why should we pay
for aborting these babies, because their parents want to have a gender
related birth of their choice, this conflicts with our democratic society

of freedom, if we were to have only children of gender choice, we would be
no different than Hitler wanting a perfect race of people. We have been
Australian for three generations and my Great Grandfather came from
England to make a sure life for his family and worked very hard to build
into this land, and the same for my Father who raised 8 children and
worked hard for all of us both female and male. It is absurd to think that
our way of life will be unravelled with the choice of gender within this
great Country Australia. Are we to be a world of select criteria in gender
(preferably male) or a world that has a great balance of people who are
born not of gender select, but unity of male and female. Please do not
allow this to happen, please stop some Ethnic Australians in choosing

their way of life from backgrounds of countries which they came away from
to start over again, in a place of freedom and refuge. We have this
Australian freedom based on our decision of Moral values and democratic
way of life for both male and female, that were placed long ago. Please
don't let gender abortions proceed with our Australian Medicare Money.

Thank you
Regards
Debbie Pluck





